
 

A C A D E M I E S
UBILEE Coronavirus (COVID-19) Info & Resources 

Jubilee Academies is working to ensure you have the most up-to-date information associated with the Coronavirus  
(COVID-19) as it pertains to your campuses. Please visit our district website www.jubileeacademies.org for the most up-to-
date communications and for information about closures, distant learning, grab & go meal distribution, and other resources. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us. 
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Meal distribution update  
We know that school closures are impacting families differently across our community.  Jubilee Academies is committed to 
helping our families during this closure.  The Child Nutrition Department will prepare and distribute meals for children 18 
years and younger at several sites while school is closed due to COVID-19 precautions. Children do not have to attend 
Jubilee Academies to qualify, but we do ask that children be present at pick-up. In addition to several of our campuses, 
many other locations around the state are also distributing meals. Find the nearest location using this map from the 
Department of Agriculture.  
 

Tech & Instruction packet pick-up 
This morning, campuses in San Antonio and Kingsville started distributing instructional packets and technology to families. 
Each campus will be reaching out with information about pick-up times and dates. Austin and RGV campuses will begin 
distributing materials starting next week. To coincide with the at-home instruction, teachers will be reaching out with 
additional optional resources and be available for assistance. We ask that parents log-on to the Parent Portal to verify that 
your contact information is correct and current. 
 

Tech FAQs 
Where do I find my student’s email address? 

o Email address can be found in parent portal. In most cases the student’s email is first.last@jubileestudent.org 
 
What is my student’s log-in for the Chromebook? 

o Username: email address 
o Password: Students in grades PK-2nd will all have the password “Student1" 

     Students in grades 3rd-12th will have the password "Leadxxxx” (last four of the student ID) 
 

Faculty & staff health training  
To ensure a safe on-campus environment while we are working to distribute materials to all of our families, we have 
required all faculty and staff to review our Blood & Airborne Pathogen training presentation. Faculty that has not 
completed this training will not be allowed to enter the building. If you would like to review the presentation yourself, you 
can do so here. 
  

Virtual spirit week 
We are encouraging each campus and every student to participate in a “Virtual Spirit Week!” Campuses will put together 
and send out a spirit week calendar that students (and parents) can enjoy from home. Share a fun photo or video to 
Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter using #JubileeFromHome or email to your campus admins to be showcased. 

 

https://www.jubileeacademies.org/apps/contact/
www.jubileeacademies.org
http://www.squaremeals.org/FandNResources/CoronavirusUpdateforContractingEntities/PublicResources.aspx
http://bit.ly/393n9Jt



